
  

City Manager’s Weekly Update 
December 26, 2014 

 
 

Holiday Closure 
 
City Hall and City facilities will be closed on Thursday, January 1 
for New Year’s Day. 
 
 

 

Recology CleanScapes Holiday Collection Schedule 
 

Holidays and winter weather may impact your garbage, recycling, and food & yard waste 
collection schedule. 
 
Garbage, recycling and food & yard waste collection customers served by Recology 
CleanScapes may experience a change in collection days during the upcoming holiday 
season.  Recology CleanScapes operates regularly on all holidays except for Thanksgiving 
Day, Christmas Day, and New Year's Day.  If your collection day falls on or after Christmas 
Day or New Year’s Day, your collection will be one day later that week. 
 
For example: if your regularly scheduled collection day falls on New Year’s Day (1/1/15), 
your carts will be collected on Friday, the day after New Year’s (1/2).  If your regularly 
scheduled collection day is Friday, during the week of New Year’s you will be collected on 
Saturday.  
 
Winter storms may make it 
unsafe to collect your 
containers.  Please visit 
recologycleanscapes.com/
seatac for service updates.  
Remember, if your service 
schedule is disrupted, we 
will collect your containers as soon as it is safe to do so.  
  
Recology, an employee-owned company, sees a world without waste, where resources are 
used and re-used in a sustainable ecosystem that strives for their best and highest use. 
 
Contact: Erika Melroy, 851.3117 or EMelroy@Recology.com 

http://www.recologycleanscapes.com/seatac
http://www.recologycleanscapes.com/seatac
mailto:EMelroy@Recology.com
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Website Links 
 
Home Page 

Event Calendar 

(click Event Calendar link for                    
upcoming meeting agendas) 
 

City Council Actions 

 
 
 

(click the logo to submit a  
request or report a problem) 

 

Todd Cutts, City Manager 

Road Closure 
 
The intersection of 28th Avenue S. and S. 192nd Street in 
SeaTac will be closed  from Monday, December 29 at 7:00 
AM through Wednesday, December 31 at Noon. 
 
Sound Transit’s contractor, PCL 
Civil Constructors, will lift pre-
cast segments to build the light 
rail guideway over S. 192nd 
Street.  No east/west traffic will 
be permitted through the 
intersection.  Detour signs will be 
posted to get motorists and 
pedestrians safely around the 
construction work zone. 
 
Construction Alert 

http://www.ci.seatac.wa.us
http://www.ci.seatac.wa.us/index.aspx?page=63
http://cityofseatac.com/index.aspx?page=102
http://www.ci.seatac.wa.us/index.aspx?page=430
http://cityofseatac.com/Modules/ShowDocument.aspx?documentid=10247

